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Dear John,

Membership Award.

93rd Annual Meeting taking place on Wednesday, February 17, 2021 at 10:00
a.m. to accept this award. WEF has informed us that Life Membership plaques
have been mailed, if you did not receive your plaque, please let us know. We
will be emailing you again in the next couple of weeks inviting you to attend a
Zoom virtual practice session on Wednesday, February 3rd at 12:00 p.m.

We would like to have a picture of you in our annual awards booklet to be
distributed to all attendees and posted on the NYWEA website. Please submit a
photo and a brief biography (maximum 150 words) by January 15th to me at
BSkidmore@bartonandloguidice.com.

Below is a news release form for you to fill out so we can announce your award
in the local newspaper(s). Please return this form to Maggie Hoose
(mah@nywea.org) at the NYWEA Executive Office by Monday, January 25th.

On behalf of the Officers, members of the Board, the members of the Awards
Committee and all the members of the Association, we extend both our
heartfelt thanks and congratulations!

Very truly yours,

Brian Skidmore, P.E.
Vice Chair, Awards Committee




